
On behalf of the Mesteña Corporations/Jones Family,  

 I would like to thank all the private property rights associations and agriculture groups and others that 
supported our family with their Amicus Briefs to the Texas Supreme Court. 

I would like to specifically acknowledge South Texans’ Property Rights Association, Texas and 
Southwestern Cattle Raisers Association, Texas Wildlife Association, Exotic Wildlife Association, Texas 
Cattle Feeders Association, Independent Cattlemen’s Association of Texas, Texas Poultry Federation, 
Texas Independent Ginners Association, Texas Department of Agriculture, and the Kenedy Memorial 
Foundation for their united support.  

The outcome of the ruling is indeed a major victory for private property rights! 

Sincerely, 

W.W. “Whit” Jones, III 
 
A.C. “Dick” Jones, IV 
 
George Tanner 
 


